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creation is taking you back in time for night at the Drive In!

Residents are invited to a free, family friendly movie!

Pre-Registration begins Monday, September 3rd at the Civic Center.
You must register with us in order to enter the Drive-In Movie parking lot!

Keep an eye out for more information on
www.bloomfieldrecreation.org and the upcoming September E-Buzz Edition

4 /e

g 1T\




